
 

Student Interest Response  
 
We would like to extend an invitation to participate to students interested in the Future of 
Memory and Storage. This leading global independent conference and exhibition will be held 
on August 6 - 8 at the Santa Clara Convention Center in Santa Clara, CA.   
The Summit is a great place for students and faculty members to interact with industry 
professionals from around the world, as its attendees come from major companies. This 
conference also provides an excellent opportunity for students to present their work to industry 
leaders and to showcase their abilities (and meet with) companies looking for interns and full-
time employees. You will also have time to meet with a recruiter. We look forward to the media 
coverage we will have this year to showcase the colleges that attend the conference. 

I am interested in participating in these areas:  

o Assisting conference staff for six hours during the event in exchange for a full-
conference registration. Specific times/dates are negotiable (Tuesday – Thursday).  

o Presenting a poster in the Exhibit Hall (booth space for all posters).  Description 

of poster must be approved by the University Coordinator. As a poster presenter, 

you will receive a complimentary full-conference registration.  

Name:   

Email:   

Address:   

Education Institution:  

Professor and Email: 

 
A limited number of $800 travel grants are available to help full-time students attend the 
conference so please get your application in as soon as possible. There is also a 
discounted registration rate for Students and Faculty not participating. 
 

Please return this inquiry to the Academic Coordinator:  
Tedra D. Nikolai  

Tedra@FlashMemorySummit  

(408) 206-3606  

 

 


